
Circular No. P-13/22         Date: 14.05.2022 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 
 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

 

Our students of Class X are currently appearing in the CBSE Board Term – II examination. 

Most of the students will be writing their last exam of Hindi on                                                                   

18th May, 2022 and only 112 students will be left for appearing in their Information 

Technology Exam on 24th May, 2022.  It is time for the school to finalize Provisional 

Admission of the students for class XI for the Session 2022-2023.  

You are requested to come to the school along with your ward on 19th May, 2022                               

at 8:00 am to finalize the admission by filling the stream selection form.  

Regular teaching of Class XI will start from 23rd May, 2022 (Monday) from 7:15 am to 

11:15 am, and extra classes will continue for a few days in June, 2022 before the closing of 

the school for Summer Break.  

Looking forward to your cooperation and support! 

Educationally yours 

 

 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 

 


